
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 10th February 2017 

The newsletter from Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

Spring  

Issue 5 

Let every light shine 

Star of the 
week: 
Wrens: Daisy for 
being an all-round 

Superstar. 
 
Owls: Abigail for 

great progress in 
phonics. 

 
Skylarks: Taylor 
for fantastic 

homework.  
 

Kestrels: Chloe for 
being a more 
organised learner. 
 
Star of the week 
certificates are given out 
every week in Sharing 
Assembly. Please join us 
to hear all about our 
learning this week. 

 

 

                        Federation Day  

The children had a great time learning all about 

the importance of Fairtrade. They took part in a  

variety of activities: designing t-shirts, making  

banoffe pie, collage, acrostic poems and many 

more. There are more pictures on the website 

if you would like to take a look at the children at  

work.  

 
 

 

Mr Smith  

Next half term will be Mr Smith’s last half term with us. We will be 
sorry to see him go, but understand his reasons. We have attached a 

letter with much more detail. 

 Dates for you diary 

Friday 10th February: Last day of school  

Monday 20th February: Children to return to school  

Tuesday 21st February: 9.00am Wrens’ Gooderstone Gathering.  

Thursday 23rd February: Parents evening. 

Thursday 2nd March: World book Day (details to follow) 

 

 

This week’s 

Worship theme: 
Justice & Fair play  

Valentines Disco  
A huge thankyou to the Friends and the hard work they put into 

raising money for the children. The disco raised £305.61 for the 
school which will go towards supporting your children. We really 

appreciate your time, effort and support. 
 

Mr Groom 

 A big thanks to Mr Groom for 
going beyond the call of duty 
and clearing away some dog's 

mess that was in the front of 

the school recently.  

Parking 
Please be mindful of the 
residents near the school. We 

ask that you do not block 
driveways or park in the village 

pub car park.   

Lunch changes 
There has been a change to 
Monday week 3 on the menu 

instead of beef chilli it will now be 
Spaghetti Bolognese. If your child 

would like this for lunch please 
contact the office. 


